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Hello Department of Energy,
 
I support the export of LNG to world markets.  We can never in my lifetime bring oil imports to
 zero, so the only way we can become "energy independent" is to become energy neutral with
 our LNG exports offsetting our oil imports.  Maybe then we can end these horrible energy
 wars that we have been engaging in for decades. 
 
Thank you,
Maurice E. May

Westport Point MA 02791
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